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Thank you to all of the lunch duty 

volunteers!   The PTO is looking for a  

new Lunch Room Duty Committee 

Chairperson for the next school year.   

Please attend the PTO meeting if interested. 

The PTO wishes to give a great big THANK YOU to 

                   Loretta Zanzalari for coordinating and  

                   scheduling all of the lunch duty  

                   volunteers for the past 6 years!     

                                        

Look for our….. 

                                   …..coming soon! 

    WESTBROOK PTO 

                                               SPRING 2018 

 

 

          DAISY INGRAHAM PTO 

         YEAR END MEETING 

     7:00 pm 
                   Wednesday, June 6th, 2018 
                          Daisy Cafeteria 
 

Pease join us for our final meeting of the 
school year.  We are in need of a new PTO 
President(s) and have many new committee 
chair positions that need to be filled for the 
next school year. 

 
 
 
 

 

All who attend the meeting will be  
entered to win a raffle! 
 

 

 
 

Thanks so much to all of our students, families and staff 
members who joined us on International Bike/Walk to 
School Day!!!  And a special THANK YOU to Zack Hayden 
for all of his efforts leading and coordinating this event every 
year for the past 6 years!! 
 

 

           The PTO would like to  

           thank everyone involved 

           (both parents and   

           administrators) 

           for making Daisy Earth Week 

such a success. From the pretzel 

container and magazine donations to 

the classroom volunteers, we couldn't 

have pulled it all off without you! The 

entire school learned about 

rehabilitated birds of prey while various 

grades pet animals and reptiles as well 

as participated in composting and 

recycled kaleidoscope art - a fun time 

was had by all while celebrating and 

respecting our planet. 

 

 

 
June 12th, 2018 

3:15PM 
Daisy Cafeteria 

DAISY 5K COMMITTEE 

 

THE DAISY 5K COMMITTEE NEEDS 
MEMBERS TO HELP WITH: 

 MARKETING 
 T-SHIRTS 
FLYERS 

ARTWORK 
WEBSITE MAINTENANCE 

DONATIONS/SPONSORSHIPS 
RUN CLUB 

RACE DAY HELP 
 

PLEASE CONTACT JODI OUELLETTE 
TODAY! 

 
JODIOUELLETTE@HOTMAIL.COM 


